
k-nya nut company

23'd May 2018

TO WHOM IT MAY CONCERN

RE:HEALTHCARE DIRECT RECOMMENDAIION LETTER

We hereby confitm the HEALTH CARE DIRECT(K) is one our major suppliers fbr surgical and saf'ety
consumables. We have parlnered with them for the past 6 years and highly recommend them for quality
goods and efficient seruices.

During our contractual experience with them they have proven without doubt that they have
continuously kept competitive prices in the market without compromising the quality of goods and
services that they provide. They are flexible enough to handle huge capacity requirements.

We have also known them as very sensitive to matters that concern environment and contribute
generously to society by actively partnering with other companies.

We highly look forward to working with them for a long time to come as they form a very crucial role
in helping us achieve our goals.

Yours faithfully
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Agnes Omollo


